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PMO MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO.: tv/-20i?
TO : All Shipping Lines
Shippers/Consignees
Other Port Users
All Other Concerned
SUBJECT : Special Non-Working Day for 28 January 2017

Please be respectfully informed that in reference to the annual celebration of the
Spring Festival, popularly known as the Chinese New Year, the Government of the
Republic of the Philippines has declared 28 January 2017 (Saturday) a special non-
working day to commemorate the occasion.

Anent thereto and in consonance with the Notice dated 25 January 2017 from the
President of Oroport Cargo Handling Services, Inc. (OROPORT), and as a matter of
policy, please be advised that administrative and operations service personnel of this
Port shall be observing these non-working holidays. However, to ensure uninterrupted
24/7 Cargo Handling Operations, a Skeletal Work Force shall be deployed by Oroport
to support the pre-planned activities on cargo handling and ancilliary services.

Please be guided accordingly.

ISIDRO V. BUTASLAC, JR.
Port Manager

By Authority ofA] rt Manager:
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GUILBERT ANTHONY D. GIMENO
Officer-in-Charge

VISION
By 2020, PPA shall have provided port services of global standards.
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